
Ferdinand Baer


From: Ferdinand Baer


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 7:28 PM


To: louis.uccellini@noaa.gov


Subject: Hurricane


Hi Louie,   Congratulations on your courageous response to  the hurricane controversy.  Keep up the good


work.  I've relocated to Boulder in my dotage but keep in touch with the meteorology community. Just


celebrated  entry into my 10th decade!


All the best,


Ferd


---------------------------------------------------------

Ferdinand Baer








Tel: ; Cell: 


baer@atmos.umd.edu; http://www.atmos.umd.edu/~baer
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